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If you have a question about the use of Learn@Seneca Blackboard Ultra, you can email the

Teaching & Learning Centre Team at teaching@senecapolytechnic.ca.

If you received a converted course and it has issues, such as content copied over

improperly, please contact your Chair.

You can also find all the Teaching & Learning Centre's asynchronous resources on our

Learn@Seneca Blackboard Ultra Support website.

You can also attend webinars and drop-in sessions when they are offered. Check the

Blackboard Ultra Webinars and Drop-Ins page for details.

Or drop into the Teaching & Learning Centre at Newnham Campus. You can find our location

and hours on our About Us webpage.
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